
 

 

We’ve received overwhelming feedback after the ELTS conference of attendees wanting to see 
the four hour resiliency class, or wished the resiliency portion of our presentation could have 
been longer.  

If you’d like to bring us out to your agency to present the four-hour resiliency course to your 
officers, please contact us at joshua@bitskoconsulting.com. We may be able to use NTTAC 
and CRI-TAC to help with funding. (Thanks Greg, CEO with Performance Protocol for the 
heads up!) 

We are also developing our resiliency course into an online course, which will be launching in 
the spring. If you’d rather your officers take our resiliency course online, please subscribe to 
our newsletter at https://www.bitskoconsulting.com/contact-us for updates on when that will 
launch. The only caveat is this cannot be covered by NTTAC and CRI-TEX funds.  
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